MAY/JUNE NEWSLETTER 2022

Keeping In Touch

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: <u>@FusionChildcare Services</u> **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk





QUEEN'S JUBILEE....



FUSION BISCUIT BAKE OFF...

Wow - well done to everyone that participated in the Biscuit Bake Off.... We have been blown away with the amount of effort the children have put in to these biscuits and writing the ingredients and instructions of how to bake! 41 entries for the Biscuit Bake Off...

Monday Winners - CJ/Xia and Margot C
Tuesday Winners - Bradan and Lucy
Wednesday Winners - Evie and Billy
Thursday Winners - Maggie/Ida and Sophia
And a huge well done to our overall winners of the











SMOOTHIES

We have been trialling smoothies at Breakfast Club this week following the children's suggestions. They have gone down really well, so will remain as part of our breakfast club menu.

We have had, bananas, strawberries, mango, mixed berries, natural yoghurt smoothies! We would love any other tried and tested smoothie recipes from home.'

REGISTRATION

REGISTRATION OPENED ON MONDAY 23rd May

Follow this link for more info.... http://www.fusionchildcareservices
.co.uk/parents/registration-pack/

existing fusion families have been emailed with a data collection sheet

DEADLINE - FRIDAY 10th JUNE!



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN MAY....

NATIONAL BEE DAY - 20/5/22



GARDENING WEEK





JUNE ACTIVITIES

House Captains speeches and voting. Sausage Roll Day World Environment Day World Ocean Day Well - Being Week Father's Day/ Special men in our lives Musical Instrument Day - bring your instrument

> Women in Engineering Day Wimbledon

EXTRA CURRICULUM CLUB

If your child/ren is going to an extra curriculum school club after Half Term - please notify us so we know where your child is and for collection purposes.



JUBILEE



FUN IN THE SUN





DINNER OUTSIDE

Now the weather is getting nicer, we are eating dinner outside alot more. We replicate dinner inside.

We have lots of water outside and ensure we are sat in the shade when eating. We take cutlery and tables outside and self serve as much as possible.

INSET DAY

Don't forget Friday 24th June and Monday 27th June are Inset Days, therefore Fusion will **NOT** be open.

SUMMER TERM SURVEY

Summer term survey coming out soon- we would appreciate it if you could fill it in-Keep your eyes peeled.

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK? WE UPDATE THIS REGULARLY WITH ACTIVITIES WE ARE DOING AT FUSION - GIVE US A FOLLOW/LIKE/REVIEW. WE WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE IT!